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The club will, at times, take photographs or film for both internal and external promotional and publicity purposes. These images may appear in our match day programme, leaflets, posters, business presentations, reports, newsletters and other display materials. In addition, they may be used for internal digital media which includes the clubs website, publications, and social media platforms such as Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and YouTube. 

Please note that websites can be seen throughout the world and not just in the United Kingdom, where UK law applies. Once out in the public domain, these images are unprotected.

We require your permission to use any photo/film of you or your child for the above purposes. Please answer the questions below, and then sign and date the form as indicated and pass back to the club via the team manager.

Do you give us permission to use the imagery as set out in this document?

Signature denotes your parental approval.

	Full Name
	Signature
	Date

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	







***Please delete where applicable

General data protection act

To enable the running of the club and the safety of the children, we need to keep relevant personal player information that is captured on the clubs registration form. This information will be captured in one location and the information will be kept private. This information will be kept for the duration of the players association with the club only.
Conditions of use
1. We may use group images with generalised captions.
2. Images may be shared with third parties including printers, graphic designers and news agencies.
3. AFC Aldermaston is committed to processing information in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations. The personal data collected on this form will be held securely and only used for administrative purposes

You have the right to withdraw your consent at any time. You can do this by contacting Kyle Bone at safeguardingofficer@afcaldermaston.co.uk
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